
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture  Enrich  Inspire           Friday 9th July 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

Although the end of term is getting ever closer school is far from winding 

down! The children are still continuing with their learning even though they 

are incredibly tired and we are all enjoying lots of wonderful events in school. 

 

Pirates arrived in Reception last week for an exciting day of maps, treasure 

and surprises…thank you to the staff as always for dressing up to add to the 

magic! Year 1 have had a great week food tasting throughout England and 

ending with an English afternoon tea. 

 

Thank you to Mrs Thomas for planning the school sports day last week. The 

children took part in a range of sporting challenges and running races in their 

year group bubbles throughout the day. We all had a wonderful day and I am 

really looking forward to this being a whole school community event next year 

like it has been in previous years. 

 

The children in Reception and Year 1 have also had chances to meet their new 

teachers for a story and talk about their new classes. A full staff list for 

September will be included in the newsletter at the end of term. 

 

End of year reports for Year 1 and 2 will be available to view via the online 

portal from Monday 12th until Friday 23rd July. Parents will be sent a letter 

with further information regarding accessing the portal. Reception reports 

will be sent home on Friday 16th July and Nursery reports will go home on the 

children’s last sessions of the term. 

 

Guidance has arrived in school regarding the final stages of the Covid-19 road 

map. Despite these coming into force on 19th July schools have been advised 

to continue with current arrangements until the end of term. Unless the 

situation changes the plan will be to return to normal in September. I will 

send details of drop off and pick up arrangements but can confirm that the 

school day for all will be 8.40-8.50 (gates will close at 8.50am) and pick up will 

be 3.10pm. Nursery session times will remain unchanged. 

 

On a final note I am delighted to share that Shane Barclay is the new Chair 

of Governors for Sandringham. He has taken over from Karen Findlay who has 

been interim chair for this year. Shane has a daughter in Year 2 as has been 

part of the Governing body for several years. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

SUMMER WEATHER 

Please ensure children 

have named hats and 

water bottles (filled with 

water only) in school at 

all times. Please apply sun 

cream before coming to 

school. 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Any lost property will be 

displayed on a table at 

drop off/pick up on 

Thursday 15th and 

Friday 16th July.  Please 

collect any lost 

belongings before the 

end of term. 

 

DROP OFF/PICK UP 

Please arrive at the 

correct time at the 

beginning and the end of 

the school day. Arriving 

before or after your 

allotted time causes 

congestion with other 

year groups. Thank you 
 

 

INSET DAY 
Wed 21st July 

 

END OF TERM 
Tuesday 20th July 1.30pm 
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END OF TERM FUN! 
 


